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New Board Member Joins Mobility Authority  

 

(Austin, Texas) – Austin real estate consultant Charles H. Heimsath has officially been sworn in 

as the newest member of the Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority Board of Directors. 

Heimsath was appointed to the seven-member Board by the Travis County Commissioners 

Court, filling a position left vacant following the sudden death in July 2009 of Lowell H. 

Lebermann, Jr. Heimsath was sworn in by Travis County Commissioner Sarah Eckhardt during a 

ceremony today at the Mobility Authority's monthly Board meeting. 

     

Heimsath is President of Capitol Market Research, an Austin based company that provides 

professional services related to real estate research, land use economics and market analysis. He 

has lived in the Austin area for more than 25 years and has been actively engaged in numerous 

civic activities, serving as a member of the Capital Metro Citizens Advisory Council, the Waller 

Creek Redevelopment Task Force and the Austin Plan Transportation Committee. He has also 

been active with the regional planning group Envision Central Texas. In addition, Heimsath has 

served on the Downtown Alliance Board, the City of Austin Parks Board and the Austin 

Children's Museum Board. 

 

He is a member of the Urban Land Institute, the American Planning Association, the Real Estate 

Council of Austin and is licensed Real Estate Broker. Heimsath is a graduate of the University of 

Vermont with a BA in Economics and holds a Master of Community and Regional Planning 

degree from the University of Texas.  
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Weekend Closure Could Lead to Traffic Delays 
At US 183/US 290 Interchange 

 
(Austin, Texas) – Construction crews building the Manor Expressway flyover interchange will be 

closing US 183 and US 290 this weekend while they install steel bridge beams above the two 

roadways in northeast Austin. Contingent on weather, the closure will begin at 10:00 pm on Friday, 

February 10, 2012 and last until Monday, February 13, 2012 at 6:00 am.  

 
During the closure, drivers will be detoured onto the frontage roads and could face delays. Drivers 

heading south on US 183 will exit at Cameron Road. Drivers heading north on US 183 will exit at 

Manor Road. Drivers will be required to pass through several signalized intersections before re-

entering US 183. A similar situation will occur on US 290. Drivers will be have to exit US 290 at US 

183 and then pass through a series of traffic signals before re-entering US 290.  

 
Anyone heading to Bergstrom International Airport is encouraged to leave early or use an alternate 

route. More than 20 police officers will be onsite to manage traffic signals and keep traffic moving as 

smoothly and safely as possible. Weather or other factors could lead to changes in the closure 

schedule.  

 
For the latest information visit www.ManorExpressway.com or follow us on twitter 

@ManorExpressway. 

 

WHAT:  Temporary closure of US 183/US 290 interchange 

WHO:   Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority 

WHEN:   Beginning at 10:00 pm Friday, February 10, 2012 

WHY:   Construction of Manor Expressway Interchange at US 183 and US 290 
 

- ### - 

NEWS ALERT 



MANOR RD

PECAN RD

SPRINGDALE  RD

MANOR RD

SP
RIN

GD
AL

E  R
DMANOR RD

NORTHEAST DR

LOYOLA  LN

CAMERON RD

TUSCANY  W
AY

183

183

290

290

MANOR EXPRESSWAY AT 
US 183 WEEKEND CLOSURE 
DETOUR LAYOUT

CLOSURE
DETOUR

301 CONGRESS AVE.
SUITE 650
AUSTIN, TX 78701
512-684-3252
MANOREXPRESSWAY.COM


